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June 30, 2022 
 

Product Change Notification 

Title: PCN #2022009 TDK-Lambda Americas Inc. PX series (Updated markings) 
 
Laser marking replacing silkscreen for the PX series DC-DC converters 
 

To improve the PX DC-DC converter production process, TDK-Lambda is replacing silkscreen 
printing with laser marking. No other electrical or mechanical changes will be made. 

 
We anticipate this change will take effect for new orders placed after July 1st 2022. Units 
received after July 1st, 2022 may still have silkscreen marking if they are from existing factory 
inventory. 
 

TDK-Lambda Parts Affected 

PXB15 Series 

PXC05 Series 

PXD10 Series 

PXD15 Series 

PXD20 Series 

PXD30 Series 

PXE20 Series 

PXE30 Series 

PXF40 Series 

PXF60 Series 
 
 
For any questions concerning this notification, contact your local sales office or TDK-Lambda 
Americas Inc. customer service. 
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